The Red House

‘ 135 Station Road
Impington, Cambridge

E CB24 9NP, UK

tel: +44 (0) 1223 233971 | fax: +44 (0) 1223 232876
email: secretariat@iwc.int | web: iwc.int

SB/JAC/31810
14 March 2014

CIRCULAR COMMUNICATION TO COMMISSIONERS, CONTRACTING GOVERNMENTS AND
MEMBERS OF THE SCIENTIFIC COMMITTEE
IWC.ALL.211

Comments by Government of Japan on the proposed South Atlantic Whale Sanctuary

Circular Communication IWC.ALL.203 of 12 December 2013 drew attention to an international workshop on the
proposed South Atlantic Sanctuary that will be organised by the Government of Brazil in March 2014. Communication
IWC.ALL.207 of 26 February subsequently provided an updated agenda for the workshop.

The Government of Japan has indicated that it is unable to attend the workshop, and so has provided its comments in
writing with a request for the Secretariat to circulate them to all Commissioners. The comments can be found in the
attached document.
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